Year One Newsletter-Autumn 21

I hope you all had a lovely week off and are now ready to get stuck into the next half term! You have settled into Year One amazingly and I know that this year is going to be great. This half term will be full of lots of exciting things that you can look forward to, including a visit from Sam's Safari.

Maths

In Maths, we will be learning our numbers to 20, understanding how to write both the number and word. We will then move on to look at addition and subtraction with numbers up to 20, recalling what the mathematical signs are that we need to use in a number sentence.



English

In our writing lessons, we will continue to work on our letter formation, using capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. We will be learning about weather poems and will recite and perform them to our peers. We will also read the story Aaargh Spider! and learn about adjectives and how we can use them in our work.

Geography

In Geography we will be studying our local area of Cross Gates.
We will learn new vocabulary about the area and find out what human and physical features are in Cross Gates.



Science

In Science, we will be looking at everyday materials. We will be exploring their properties and discovering if they are hard, soft, dull or shiny.



Important Information –

- Year One will have PE on a Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon. Please ensure they have their PE kit with them on these days.
- School will break up for the Christmas holiday on Friday 20th December.

Things to know -

- Each Friday, the children will complete a spelling test. Spellings will be sent home on a Friday and should be practised at home.
- Reading records and books should be brought in to school on a Thursday. Please ensure you are reading at home with them too.
- New library and reading books will be sent home on a Friday for the children to read over the weekend.

Keep up to date with your child's learning by going on to the school website and see what they have been doing. Year 1 | Cross Gates Primary School

Any questions about your child or their learning, please feel free to come to me to arrange a time to meet.

Miss Robinson